
 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS PHOTOGRAPHS 
The photographer will be here on WEDNESDAY 25th 
MAY 2016 at 9.00 a.m. to take leaversô photographs 
(whole class and individual).  Please put this date into 
your diary and ensure that full uniform is worn on that 
day for Year 6 pupils. 

 
 

 

KS2 SAT Tests- w/b. Monday 9th May 2016 
KS1 SAT tests / tasksï Monday 16th May to  

Friday 27th May 2016 
School Closes Friday 27th May 2016 
School Re Opens Monday 6th June 2016 

Year 1 Phonic Testingðw/b Monday 13th June 2015 
School Closes Friday 22nd July 2016 

 
I can confirm the following dates as the Teacher Days for 
the next academic year.  Staff will be working on these days 
without the pupils on site. 
 5th September 2016  3rd Jan 2017 
 6th September 2016  4th Jan 2017 
 21st October 2016 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Yours Sincerely 
 
H. Setchell 
Headteacher                            

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 
As you  may be aware, our Year 1 children will be undertaking a  
national phonic screening check during the week beginning 13th 
June 2016. You have already been involved in the Parental  
Workshop held before Easter but if you do have any questions, 
please see Mrs Mills or the class teachers for any further support.   

FRIENDS OF GREEN MEADOW  

FOGM would like to thank everyone for their support at the 
Spring Ball on Friday 15th April 2016.  As you can see, the 
Friends and Miss Setchell enjoyed getting into the spirit of things 
in the photo booth as well.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Future FOGM dates for your diary  

Bags2School CollectionðThursday, 26th May 2016 
 
Bags will be coming home soon, which can be filled 
with   unwanted clothing etc.  Please bring your bags 
to help us raise money.   
 
Non Uniform DayðFriday, 27th May 2016 
 
In exchange for wearing your own clothes, please bring items to 
donate for the Queenôs Birthday Celebration on Friday 10th 
June. 
Tombola Items                                                                                    
New or unwanted Gifts, Toys, Toiletries, new & full Bottles, 
Mugs,   old Jars filled with items such as Crayons, Sweets or 
small Toys etc Please NO Bric-A-Brac or damaged/used goods . 
If you canôt bring an item to donate,  please bring Ã1 so that we 
can buy one on your behalf.  The Friends of Green Meadow will 
be at the gates on the morning to collect your donations. 
 
Queenôs Birthday Celebration  - Friday, 10th June 2016 
 
This year to mark the Queenôs Birthday, Green Meadow  
Primary School will be hosting an óExtravaganzaô to celebrate 
the values of óAll things Britishô. This will take place after 
school between 3.30pmð5pm on Friday 10th June instead of 
the usual Saturday Summer Fete. 
We very much hope that all pupils, staff, parents, relations, 
friends and neighbours will be able to join in on the fun and help 
raise funds for the school. 
The Friends of Green Meadow would like to ask (beg!) if you 
could offer assistance in any way to help with the smooth  
running of this event. If so, please speak to a member of the 
FOGM team or contact the school office. We will then get in 
touch nearer the time. The event will run from 3.30pmð5pm on 
Friday 10th June. Help will be needed in the afternoon of this 
day. 
 
These enjoyable and valuable occasions that raise vital funds can 
only be a success if we have the support and enthusiasm of the 
Whole School Community.  
 
 
New Intake BBQðThursday, 14th July 2016 @ 5.00 p.m. 
 
 
With sincere thanks for all your continued support. 
 
The Friends of Green Meadow 
 

Thank you for your support at the beginning of this Summer Term.  Our children have enthusiastically engaged in 
their new topics and are keen to continue their learning journey. This is the start of our next óSchool Development 
Planô. Please look at the information with this newsletter and feedback to school and become part of the process.  
 

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT PLAN 2016-2017 
 
Teachers and Governors have now begun the process of formulating the     
annual audit and planning for the future development of the school.  Within 
the context of curriculum and assessment, we are able to concentrate on our 
own priorities which will involve the future development of the teaching and    
learning in school focusing on the continued provision of English, Maths,  
Science and Computing within our school.  However, we do deem it         
important that parents and children are involved with the draft, working   
towards the final plan.  Whilst we cannot guarantee that every idea put     
forward will be acted upon, we do, however, assure you that your views will 
be balanced alongside those of others in school.  With this in mind, we ask 
that you complete and  return the attached questionnaire by: 

FRIDAY 20TH MAY 2016   
Please make some response even if it is only a comment about your feelings 
regarding the provision school offers.  Thank you for your co-operation in 
this matter. 

FOOTBALL NEWS                                               

The school football team played two matches in 
April. They beat St. Michaelôs 8-1 and won a hard 

fought game against Woodhouse 3-1. The team also 
took part in an eight school tournament at Four 

Dwellings High School.  They won three and drew 
four games and came third overall in the tournament, only one point 

behind the winners. 

Steps2Sport 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Steps2Sport Lead, Jimmy Haarhoff came to school to 
deliver an assembly.  We have been inspired to actively take 
part in sporting activities.  Please ask us about the ways we 
keep fit.  Thank you. 

Year 1 

Year 1 have enjoyed being chefs and scientists this 
term. They loved cooking with the chef on their 
Topic day and working collaboratively to find out 
about foods from  different countries in groups. 
Year 1 have also been fantastic investigators,     
collecting samples and discovering the names of 
plants and trees growing at Green Meadow. 

 

 

SPORTS EVENTS REMINDER 
Junior Sports EventðThursday, 14th July @ 2.00 p.m.  
Infant Sports Eventð Wednesday, 13th July  2016 @ 9.15 a.m. 

Dear Parents, 

10/15 -16 6TH MAY 2016  

GREEN MEADOW PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

Green Meadow Road, Selly Oak, Birmingham, B29 4EE  

Tel: 0121 475 4505   Fax: 0121 476 8254    

Miss H. Setchell ñHead Teacher  

www.greenmeadowprimaryschool.com  

enquiry@greenmeadow.bham.sch.uk  

Attendance Matters: 
As you are aware, we try to keep parents as informed as possible about all    
aspects of school life and attendance is one of them. Below you will find    

attendance information for the whole school which we would like to publish 
in the newsletter each month. Your feedback on how informative this is would 

be greatly appreciated and can be fed back via the school office. 

Congratulations to CLASS 1B who had the best class attendance across the 
whole school for the month of April. They are the Infant and whole school 
winners. The best attenders in the Junior department were 4B. Well done. 

Infants Lates Juniors Lates 

Class Attendance for the 
Month 

  Class Attendance for the 
Month 

  

RG 97.14 % 6 3B 94.96 % 13 

RM 97.00 % 14 3W 96.90 % 12 

1B 99.31 % 6 4B 98.33 % 11 

1J 97.86 % 17 4W 95.60 % 14 

2D 97.26 % 4 5D 92.38 % 16 

2M 97.98 % 13 5S 97.74 % 15 

      6B 98.10 % 3 

      6N 97.38 % 2 


